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From: Kurt Wohlhueter <kwohlhueter@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 3:36 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: About the Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act - ANCSA Regional Association

https://ancsaregional.com/about-ancsa/

There's a sordid history between the landless natives of Petersburg and Sealaska corporation, I would
highly recommend you dig into this before blindly following your emotions Sent from my iPad



